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Request: 
 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 
information from you about homeschooling. 

1) How many school enforcement orders have been issued in the last five years? 

There have been no school enforcement orders issued in the last five years. 

2) How many inspections have you carried out at homeschooling households in order to 
find if the children are not receiving a suitable education in the last five years? 

We do not carry out inspections of home-schooling households. 
We ask to meet with families or ask to have examples of their child’s work sent to 
us.   

3) How many times have you had to intervene during these inspections, at homeschooling 
households, if it appears that the children are not receiving a suitable education in the last 
five years? 

We do not carry out inspections of home-schooling households. 

 

 


